For Immediate Release



Beirut: 14-3-2022

AUB's Global Health Institute signs a Memorandum of Understanding with "Save the Children International" to support local organizations

The Global Health Institute (GHI) at the American University of Beirut (AUB), signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with "Save the Children International", to support the organizational development of local (grassroots) organizations. The signing ceremony was held at AUB in the presence of Dr. Shadi Saleh, founding director of GHI and Mohamed Mannaa, Save the Children's deputy country director in Lebanon, in addition to members of both teams.

The MOU with AUB GHI, which outlines a collaborative framework to strategically build the capacity and strengthen local partner organizations of Save the Children, marks Save the Children's first partnership with an academic institution in Lebanon.

"The framework of collaboration with Save the Children will initiate a strategic path that fulfills one of GHI's goals, by generating contextual knowledge, and delivering capacity-building assessments to our partners", said GHI Founding Director Shadi Saleh.

Deputy Country Director of Save the Children in Lebanon Mohamed Mannaa, stressed on the importance of such collaborations. "We look forward to our collaboration with GHI. This MOU will ultimately invest in the capacity building of local organizations and help them lead the way and the future of Lebanon."

As part of the MOU, both parties will work together on supporting Save the Children's partners to pursue performance improvement, capacity building, and organizational development endeavors, which will mainly happen through the service portfolio of GHI's Non-Governmental Organizations Initiative.

This MOU comes in alignment with the work of GHI's division on community service, which aims to enhance the wellbeing and quality of life of communities in the Middle East and North Africa (MENA) region, with a focus on children, women, and disadvantaged populations, by developing and empowering the NGO sector regionally.

ENDS

For more information please contact:

Simon Kachar, PhD Interim Director of the Office of Communications Director of News and Media Relations

Mobile: (+961) 3-427-024

Office: (+961) 1-374-374 ext: 2676

Email: sk158@aub.edu.lb

Note to Editors

About AUB

Founded in 1866, the American University of Beirut bases its educational philosophy, standards, and practices on the American liberal arts model of higher education. A teaching-centered research university, AUB has more than 900 full-time faculty members and a student body of about 9,500 students. AUB currently offers more than 140 programs leading to bachelor's, master's, MD, and PhD degrees. It provides medical education and training to students from throughout the region at its Medical Center that includes a full-service 365-bed hospital.

Stay up to date on AUB news and events. Follow us on:

Website: www.aub.edu.lb

Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/aub.edu.lb
Twitter: http://twitter.com/AUB_Lebanon